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March 12, 2009

BY OVERNIGHT MAIL

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. DE 08-092

Dear Director Howland:

In Order No. 24,889 in Docket No. DE 08-092, the New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) found merit in the suggestion of
Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES”) to change the date of its annual stranded
cost recovery and external delivery charge reconciliation and rate revision
(“Annual Filing”) to allow for the inclusion of the updated transmission related
costs that are effective June 1 of each year. As directed, UES discussed with
Commission Staff alternatives to the filing date, and hereby submits to the
Commission the following agreed upon proposal:

UES will submit its Annual Filing no later than 45 days before its
proposed effective date of August 1, 2009.

UES respectfully requests that the Commission approve the proposed
filing date for its Annual Filing. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Si ely,

- )

Gary EpI
Attorney for Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.

cc: Suzanne Amidon, Staff Counsel
Gary Epler Meredith Hatfield, Consumer Advocate
Chief Regulatory Counsel - ...

6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842-1720

Phone: 603-773-6440
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